
 

Dear Parents, 
 
 It is my goal to keep every child’s family current with 
all classroom and school happenings. In addition to 
frequent electronic and paper correspondence, I will also 
be utilizing a text reminder application called “Remind” that 
will allow me to periodically send out classroom updates 
and school reminders via text message. This will allow for 
me to get important (and sometimes last minute) 
information out to you as quickly as possible. 
 
 To participate in receiving text message alerts, 
please follow the instructions on the reverse side, or visit 
my website on the Whitman page. Rest assured, that you 
will not receive advertisement texts and your phone 
number will remain private. You may choose to opt out at 
anytime by visiting the Remind website and following 
their instructions. 
 
 It is my hope that this texting service will strengthen 
our lines of communication. Please do not hesitate to 
contact me should you have any questions.  
 

Sincerely,  
Miss Gregory 

 Please note: 
Miss Gregory’s Remind “class” 
is separate from the “class” 
Mr. Anderson has set up for 
all of Whitman Elementary 

School. Please consider 
signing up for both! J 

 


